

LOSTANT COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT 425

315 W 3rd Street • Lostant, Illinois 61334 Phone (815) 368-3392 • Fax (815) 368-3132 www.lostantcomets.org

November 25, 2019

Dear Lostant Parents/Guardians,

Each year, the state of Illinois sends out the 5 Essentials school survey for districts to get an accurate feel for what is going on in the district. There is student portion, a teacher portion, and a parent portion.

I am sending you this letter in hopes that you can take the time to fill out this form to help our district evaluate our strengths and our weaknesses. The survey can be accessed at https://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/.

If you have any questions or desire additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at mclaughlinn@lostantcomets.org or by phone at 815-368-3392.

Also, I hope each of you enjoy this Thanksgiving holiday with your family and friends.

Thank you for all you do for our community, school, and the lives of our students!

Best,

Nick McLaughlin

Principal

Lostant CUSD 425